
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of George Gervin Youth Center, Inc. will hold a 
Special Meeting on Wednesday, May 24, 2017 11:30 am at the George Gervin Youth Center, 6903 S. 
Sunbelt Dr., San Antonio, Texas 78218. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss an Investment Policy 
and a School Visitation Policy, approve Arizona Calendar and Budget (due before June 7, 2017), and to 
vote on a resolution to change the name and address of the George Gervin Technology Center.  
 
Dated: May 2, 2017 
 
Notice of Special Meeting mailed May 2, 2017. 
 
 
 
 


